
 

 

 

Castle Hill School Parents’ Evening October 2024  

Parents and carers were invited to attend Parents’ Evening either face-to-face, or through 
Teams or phone call. Following Parents’ Evening, 14 parents/carers completed a paper copy 
of the questionnaire, and 11 completed an online form. There was 1 duplicate. There were 24 
replies in total.  

As well as teachers and other class leads, members of the Senior Leadership Team, the 
Safeguarding Lead (Ali Ley) and the Communications Teacher (Jayne Askew), were 
available for advice and support.  

 

Results of Questionnaire following Parents’ Evening (24 Respondents): 

1. My child benefits from being at school.   

 

2. I am happy with the learning my child accesses. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

3. School’s support last year helped my child transition into their new class. 

   

 

                           4. Any concerns or issues I have raised so far have been acted upon. 

                           

 

5. I am happy with communication between home and school. 



 

 

 

 

6. I have found Parents’ Evening useful. 

                          

Parent/Carer Information Sessions 
 
Based on feedback received last year, the following sessions were made available to 
parents and carers who requested them. We plan to run similar information sessions this year. 
 
CAMHS ‘Behaviour in bitesize’ course  
Regulation training  
Early communication Skills  
Makaton taster  
Early play skills (Maths – Schema)  
Multisensory cues  
Early reading skills 
 
Another information session identified by a parent as being useful is:  
‘Intensive Interaction for parents and carers’. This will be covered as part of ‘Early 
communication skills’. 
 
Do you have any other comments or suggestions for how we can improve further?  



 

 

- I just want to thank you for all the effort and support you are continuously giving us as 
parents”  

- “We would like to say a big thank you to all staff involved in supporting and assisting 
with our daughter’s recovery after her accident in the school holidays. We wouldn’t 
be able to get her to where she is now without the support from school – truly 
grateful”  

- “I was pleased with all the information provided”  
- “Thank you for always being supportive. We are 1000% happy with communication 

between home and school”  
- “Outstanding work from all the staff. Keep it up!”  
- “Just continue being ace – doing a fantastic job!”  
- “I’m happy with everything, thank you”  

 

Parents/Carers wishing to talk further:  

Three parents ticked this box – All have daily/regular face to face conversations with class 
teachers and are very happy with progress made by their child. 

 

 


